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Decision:  Express Bus Network Study 
 
At its meeting of June 15, 2017, the Board: 
     

1. Approved the recommendations in the staff report. 
 

2. Directed staff to evaluate the effect on ridership should variable (premium) fares be 
introduced to Tier 1 and Tier 2 express routes and return with a pilot project for 
consideration.   


